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and broke (the loaves).” 1ueo 117 PiLeR
The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ (corpus christi) -vearc
Saturday, June 21 5:00 pm T Paolo DePalma -Francesca DePalma & Family
Sunday, June 22 9:00 am Missa Pro Popula 11:00 am T Giuseppe Cutro  -Lena & Family
-Mass Intention -Requested by
Monday, June 23 10:10 am St. Michael’s School Mass —all are welcome
Tuesday, June 24 Nativity of Saint John the Baptist
12:05 pm Special Intentions of Jeff & Audrey Glover-25th Wedding Anniversary
Wed., June 25 10:00 am Mass at Palisade Garden
12:05 pm Special Intentions of Sabrina Manley -Manley Family
Thurs.,,June26 9:00 am t Elizabeth Portengen -Jane Penney
Friday, June 27 The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus
12:05 pm 1 Betty Johnston -Denis & Valerie Craigen

Saints Peter and Paul: Sat., June 28 5:00 pm 1t Mark Umali -The Family
Sunday, June 29 -9:00 am Missa Pro Popula 11:00 am 1 Rosa DePalma -Francesca DePalma & Family

e Y)ORIOLWNIOIYl Weekdays 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm. We invite you to spend some time in quiet prayer with our Lord.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR: Jubilee Events at St. Michael’s Church
August 9, 2025 The Lakeshore Deanery—(8 Parishes) will be here to celebrate: Rosary/ Confession /Adoration
and Mass, with a BBQ & fellowship following this celebration! All are welcome!
September 20 -Diocesan Pilgrimage to the Martyrs’ Shrine in Midland....a coach bus will be available!
October 12 Jubilee 9 Ships Mass: Bishop Miehm celebrant DETAILS in upcoming bulletins. Note there are
many ‘other’ Jubilee events happening in our Diocese...please see poster/website for upcoming dates

Best wishes and CONGRATULATIONS to all students...as the school year comes to a close, let us
remember our young people, especially those graduating from our local schools! May these students know the
love of Christ is with them on their new journey. ‘Be strong and courageous. Do not be afraid. Do not be

discouraged. For the Lord your God will be with you wherever you go. -Joshua 1:9
Wishing all families a gentle, fun filled summer. Reminder: Church is open all summer.

ROSARY IN OUR SCHOOLS - Good News! We have just completed our first year with the School

Rosary Program or Rosary Apostolate as some of you may know it ran from October to April. This was a very successful
program and with more volunteers, we will be able 1o expand the program to more grades. The elementary school
children are introduced to Mother Mary and the prayers of the Rosary and how to pray the Rosary in the simplicity of their
grade level. The object of the program is 1o have our children not only praying the Rosary on a regular basis but to fall in love with this
format of prayer and bring it home to the family and possibly make it a lifelong devotion. For this program to be successful we look o you,
our parish family for volunieers, to commit for one school year, once a month, to go to the school as a team of volunteers for about 2 hours

atatime. You will be supplied with all materials needed along with training. if this new ministry sounds like something you may be ready
to commit to please call Deborah Scott at 905-242-4279.
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Attention All Golfers NOTE CHANGE OF DATE.. Mark your calendar for Saturday, October 4,
2025 at The Mill Golf Course for the tournament in memory/honour of Giuseppe (Joe) Cutro. Reminder: All proceeds
will be donated to our St Vincent de Paul Society.  Please email GCutroClassic @ gmail.com for more information.




